
Statement by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs Concerning Ukraine - EU Video Promotion by A. Jacenyuk
Saturday, 22 March 2014.

Regarding the Ukraine – EU video promotion by Arseniy Jacenyuk, which insulted the Republic
of Serbia by completely eliminating it from the map of Europe, as shown in the video, Foreign
Minister I. Mrkic  will summon to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs the Charge d'Affaires of the
Embassy of Ukraine in Belgrade to inform the Ukrainian Charge of Serbia's views concerning
such conduct of the present authorities in Kyiv.
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